
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Joe Crocker, Public Works Directo 
Sue Kaliszewski-Gormley, Support Srices Director 

FROM: Mike Casey, County Administrator 
RE: Modified Sewer Regulations/Proposed by the City of 

Grand Junction 

The City of Grand Junction has been rewriting its Sewerage System 
regulations over the past six months, adopting them on a section- 
by-section basis. 	They have developed a revised Section 4, 
addressing "System Expansion", and are asking Mesa County to 
provide comments on their work. 

I would appreciate your reviewing the draft and providing me with 
your comments. I anticipate providing a recommendation to the 
Board for its discussion prior to developing a formal response to 
the City on this matter. 

kc 

cc: Board of County Commissioners 
Lyle Dechant, County Attorney 
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